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June 4, 1976
GQL 0810

i

Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement - Region I

'U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19h06

Docket No. 50-289
Operating License No. DPR-50

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station Unit 1 (TMI-1)'

Inspection Report 76-08
,

Dear Sir: j

l
This letter and the attached enclosure are in response to your inspection letter i

of May 6,1976, concerning Mr. M. Rogers inspection of TMI-1 and the resultant !

findings of that inspection. As was discussed by our Mr. D. N. Grace and your
Mr. E. Brunner, this submittal is being made two days later than the date requested

,

in your May 6, 1976 letter. I

Sincerely,
,

I

R. C old
Vice President |
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